
Letter of Support for Delivery Drivers 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Insert Recipient's Name], 

As we approach the peak delivery season, we want to take a moment to express our immense 

gratitude for the hard work and dedication displayed by our delivery drivers. Your commitment 

to ensuring that packages reach our customers safely and on time does not go unnoticed. 

During this busy time, we recognize the challenges you face--long hours, increased demand, and 

the need to navigate through unpredictable weather. We are committed to supporting you in 

every way possible to make this season a little brighter. 

To this end, we will be implementing the following measures: 

• Increased incentives for deliveries during peak hours. 

• Flexible scheduling options to help manage your workload. 

• Access to additional resources and support as needed. 

Thank you once again for your hard work and dedication. We appreciate all that you do, and 

together, we will navigate this peak season successfully. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


